
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
24 June 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

Kent School Games Super6 Athletics Finals 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to represent the school at the Kent 
School Games Super 6s Athletics Finals on Thursday, 8 July 2021 at 09.00, at the Medway Park, 
Mill Road, Gillingham, ME7 1HF.   

On the day students should bring plenty of food and drink, warm clothing, waterproofs, running shorts 
or skort, PE t-shirt, tracksuit bottoms, trainers and spikes if they have them.  

 

Students will travel to the event via school minibus. Tonbridge students please be ready to leave 
school at 7.15am from the Sports Hall with all your belongings. Sevenoaks students please be ready 
to leave at 7.45am from the main reception with all your belongings. This will allow plenty of time to 
register and warm up before the event. You will return to school around 1pm.  

 
Social distancing measures will be in place throughout the day, however we will continue to monitor 
and follow government guidelines and will be in contact if the situation changes.  
 
Please email me by Monday, 5 July at agibson@wealdgs.org to confirm your consent to your child 
participating in this event.  Please include your child’s name and form group in your reply, along with 
your contact details should we need to contact you in an emergency.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss A Gibson  
Deputy Head of PE 
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